
July 15, 2011

Dear 2011 Mel Blanc Scholars,

Oregon Cartoon Institute videotaped all four of the Mel Blanc Lectures, documenting the 
programs for our future reference.

When we planned the series, our priority was to deliver a top quality learning experience 
to live audiences. We achieved that goal, thanks to you. Now that the series is over, we 
are considering our choices, as far as maximizing impact and reaching more people. 

One possible choice is to share the lecture videos. 

However, we won’t share the video we made of your lecture, either online or in a 
documentary, without your express permission. 

If you decide to grant us this permission, that would be great. If you are not into it, that’s 
OK. Our number one goal was achieved - to have your presence as a guest speaker for 
our live audiences. We are grateful to you for that.

As soon as OCI has release forms drawn up, we will be sending them out to you. It is 
the quality of the material presented during the Mel Blanc Lecture Series which pushes 
us to think responsibly about how to share this information. 

If you have questions about this, contact me! I will send out information along with the 
release forms, when they are ready.

Sincerely,

Anne Richardson
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